WHS Track Camp Announced

Written by Staff Reports Tuesday, 14 June 2011 17:26

The Watauga High Cross Country team is meeting 3 days a week this summer. They are meeting on Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday at 7:30 AM.

You do not need a physical for summer workouts. Official practice starts on August 1 at WHS. Physicals need to be completed before then. For information call Randy McDonough at 264-1790 or 964-0099.

The Watauga High track team will be having track camp Monday June 27-Thursday June 30. the camp will be at Jack Groce Stadium from 9am-12pm each day. The cost will be \$60 per child. The camp is for rising 1st graders to rising 9th graders. For information call Randy McDonough at 264-1790 or 964-0099.